
Edinburgh  Festival  Fringe
2017 – Zach & Viggo
After winning BEST COMEDY AWARDS at Adelaide and Brighton
Fringe  along  with  an  OFFICIAL  SOLD  OUT  RUN  at  the  2016
Edinburgh Fringe, award-winning, Norwegian-American comedy duo
Zach & Viggo returns to Underbelly with a brand new hour of
madness!

Following an eighteen month tour of Europe, North America and
Australia, Gaulier-graduates Zach Zucker and Viggo Venn bust
open the absurd, chaotic and wildly unpredictable depths of
comedy with their second show Dream Team.

Directed  by  Jonny  Woolley  and  produced  by  LA-based,
independent comedy label Stamptown, these boys have sold out
shows in New York, Chicago, LA, Toronto, London, Paris, Oslo,
Copenhagen,  Berlin,  Melbourne,  Prague  and  Perth  at
venues/festivals such as Second City, Comedy Central, The UCB
Theatre and Melbourne International Comedy Festival.

They also turned down a gig for the King of Norway and were
banned from the UK Embassy in Prague for getting naked and
running through the gardens shouting ‘Brexit’ before being
escorted from the premises.

Zach & Viggo have been featured on ABC, LA Weekly, Huffington
Post, Evening Standard, Herald Sun, Chicago Tribune, and were
The Guardian’s Top Comedy Pick To Deliver at Edinburgh Fringe
in 2016.

Underbelly Cowgate (venue 61) | 21.30| i hour| 3-15 August,
17-27 August|

Tickets here

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2017/08/edinburgh-festival-fringe-2017-zach-viggo/
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